Dear Stephen,

A heartfelt thank you for the idea that brought Cassadaga back to all of us if only in our collective memories. The Reunion was a wonderful event that I enjoyed thoroughly. So many stories, so many great people. It was wonderful to see everyone again. It was especially important for me that so many former faculty and staff were able to be there. Special thanks to you and to Father Peter who worked quietly throughout the day.

If nothing else brought us back to that time, then certainly at the end of the day in that late afternoon sunlight, the echoes of the "Salve Regina" were instantly transportive.

Best to you and to all who made this possible.

- Ron Michaud